John J.Ruszkiewicz
6708 Beauford Dr.
Austin, TX 78750

Home:(512) 346-1317
Office:(5121471-8764

May 2, 1991

Professor Sledd:

I find Geoff Henley's E 306 story (Ima ; April 18, 1991) factually
accurate. I am, however, attaching copies of documents from Lower
Division English Policy Committee meetings that should enable you to

make an independent judgment. I would assume that both Henley and the

Polemicist had access to these same documents.

John Ruszkiewicz




